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ATTN.: Mr. F. L. Danese
Supervisor, Cask Operations

24 Executive Park West

Atlanta, Georgia 30329

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter of May 25, 1982 and the telephone
conversation be..=en you, the Onondaga Sheriff's Office and this office
in which you requested a change to the spent fuel route approved by our
April 2, 1982 letter.

The detour around the construction as suggested by the Onondaga Sheriff's
Office has been reviewed and is approved. Enclosed is a "Construction
Detour Route" to be inserted between pages 3 and 4 of the "Spent Nuclear
Fuel Route Survey" (enclosure to our April 2, 1982 letter).

Should you require additional information or have questions concernin
this matter, please contact Charles Hillman of my staff (301-427-4186?.

Sincerely,

Theodore S. Sher
Material Transfer SG Licensing Branch
Division of Sa.eguards, NMSS
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